
The Falcon Crier 

N o rt h  Ha rf or d  M id dl e  S ch o ol  

Check out Edline for up-

dates to the calendar. You 

can also email the PTSA at 

nhmsptsa@gmail.com with 

any questions. 

Sept. 7 (Mon)— 

Labor Day; schools closed 

Sept. 10 (Thur) at 6:30 pm 

– PTSA meeting in NHMS 

Media Center.  

Sept. 14 (Mon)— 

Rosh Hashanah; schools 

closed 

Sept. 16 (Wed) 6:30-8:15 

pm—7th/8th Grade Back-to

-School Night 

Sept. 23 (Wed)—Yom Kip-

pur; schools closed 

Sept. 29 (Tues) 6:00-7:30 

pm —Magnet School Pro-

grams Parent & Student 

Video/Informational Meet-

ing in NHHS Auditorium 

(see page 9) 

Sept. 30 (Wed)—Interim 

Reports 

Sept. 30 (Wed) 2:15-

3:20pm—Falcon Flying Feet 

Running Club begins (see 

page 4) 

 I’ve had the pleasure 

of serving as the Principal 

of North Harford Middle 

School for 7 years, and as 

an Assistant Principal for 

5 years prior to my ap-

pointment as Principal. In 

that time my best esti-

mate is that I have had 

the pleasure of being an 

administrator for well 

over 5,000 children. 

When you have been at a 

building for that period 

of time, it becomes im-

possible to be out and 

about in the community 

without running into for-

mer students. 

The first thing that 

always happens when I 

run into them is that it 

can be a bit depressing to 

contemplate my own age 

as I interact with these 

mature adults who I re-

member as middle school 

students. However, once 

the initial shock of how 

fast time flies wears off it 

is always sort of reward-

ing to see them and hear 

what they are doing.  

In the two weeks 

prior to school I had my 

hair cut by a former stu-

dent, was visiting a fam-

ily member in a hospital 

and met a former student 

caring for a relative, and 

saw a news article about 

a former student working 

as a scientist. I worked 

with three teachers who 

were former students 

who are now teaching 

here at NHMS. In recent 

years I’ve taken joy in 

seeing a former student 

drafted by a Major 

League Baseball team 

and seeing another pro-

duce a record and send a 

CD to my office. I’ve felt 

proud and thankful for 

the many former students 

who have served our 

community and nation 

through military service 

and as EMT’s or fire 

fighters. I am proud to 

say that I have not yet 

been pulled over by a 

former student serving 

our community as a po-

lice officer, but I know 

you are out 

there and we 

are very proud 

of your service 

to the commu-

nity. 

What I take 

away from all of 

these experi-

ences is a sense 

of joy that all of these 

students have left school 

with the tools and skills 

needed to be successful in 

their lives. Many of the 

students mentioned 

started getting ideas of 

what they wanted to do 

in their professional lives 

while they were in mid-

dle school. We believe it 

is our very serious re-

sponsibility to offer our 

students the skills and 

experiences that will help 

them pursue whatever 

dream they may have 

after graduation. It is my 

honor to serve the stu-

dents of our community 

again this year. I hope it 

is the best one yet.  

 

 Karl Wickman Ed. D. 

 Principal 
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Box Tops/Labels: Paula Mackey 

Corporate Rebates: Phil Hopkins 

Eighth Grade Activities: VACANT 

Environmental: VACANT 

The Falcon Crier: Michelle Schell 

Faculty Basketball Game: Michelle Schell 

Falcon Walk: Mark Lazoff & Beth Bearinger 

2015-2016 Committee Chairpersons 

Letter from the PTSA Executive Board… 
 

            “Let Your Imagination Fly…” - That’s the theme for this year’s Na-

tional PTA Reflections Program promoting the arts (dance choreography, 

film production, literature, musical composition, photography and the visual 

arts). We're amazed each year to see how the students interpret the Reflec-

tions theme. In the past we have had a high participation rate for middle 

schools and we consistently place well in the Harford County contest, as well as the state and even nationally!  

            The theme “Let Your Imagination Fly…” accurately describes the PTSA as well. The PTSA would like to 

encourage all members of our community to share their ideas, and we strive to encourage the creativity of the stu-

dent body as well by promoting programs like Reflections; however, we can’t accomplish this without numerous 

volunteers. We welcome all parents and guardians to attend our monthly PTSA meetings and to get involved. Our 

meetings are scheduled after normal working hours so that most caregivers can attend. We need your enthusiasm 

and ideas! A large group of volunteers and their ideas helps to foster a calendar year full of great events! Our first 

meeting of the year is on Thursday, September 10th in the Media Center at 6:30 p.m. Please join us! 

            We listen to our members! Many parents didn't like the number of product-based fundraisers that the PTSA 

held in the past, so we're holding a “Falcon Pride Walkathon” on October 9th (all donations are due by October 5th). 

If we reach our goal from the pledges received, we promise that the PTSA will not ask you to sell any products for 

the remainder of the school year (other school organizations that conduct their own fundraisers will not be af-

fected). 

            Please attend our meetings. It’s one of the best ways to keep informed of what’s going on at your child’s 

school. It may be your only way if those papers never seem to make it home in the backpacks! And look for the 

PTSA membership form in this newsletter, or look on Edline to print your own form. It’s a small price to pay for 

the many [imaginative] programs we offer. 

            “Let Your Imagination Fly…” means we welcome everybody’s ideas for another great year at NHMS and to 

join the PTSA to help make it even better! 

 

Your 2015-2016 PTSA Executive Board: 

 Kim Hackett, President 

Carla Manzo, Vice President 

Melissa Brode, Treasurer 

Sandra Monaco-Burton, Secretary 

PTA Mission Statement: 
The overall purpose of PTA is to make every child’s 

potential a reality by engaging and empowering 

families and communities to advocate for  all children.  

Hershey Park Tickets: Debbie Sullivan 

Membership: Michelle Schell 

Reflections : Jennifer Bray 

Spirit Wear: Debbie Sullivan 

Staff Appreciation: VACANT 

Volunteers: VACANT 

Website/Facebook: VACANT 



BOX TOPS 
Send in your Box Tops! We raised over $1,700 last year for our school! Check out pages 

10-12 of this newsletter for more information OR scan this QR code to go directly to the 

website: 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP 
Please join the NHMS PTSA! You will find a membership form in this newsletter. We use money raised to support 

our wonderful staff and we contribute toward many of the school’s field trips cutting the costs for families. We also 

encourage student participation in the arts by funding our Reflections program, sponsor an 8th grade dance at the 

end of the year, and organize a faculty basketball game which is a popular event for students and faculty alike!  

 

Come to our meetings to see what else we do. Our next meeting is September 10th at 6:30 pm. Join today! 

 

REFLECTIONS 
2015-2016 PTA Reflections Theme: Let Your Imagination Fly… 

Entry deadline: Friday, October 30, 2015 

For more information, rules, and entry forms check out the Reflections folder in the 

PTSA section of NHMS Edline  (just scan the QR code) 

Imagination will often carry us to worlds that never were.  

But without it we go nowhere. 

-Carl Sagan 

 
 

FALCON PRIDE WALKATHON 
Our 2nd annual Falcon Pride Walkathon will be held on Friday, October 9th on the NHHS track. If we reach our 

goal, the PTSA will hold no more fundraisers this year! This is a fun event. If you would like to volunteer  please 

email nhmsptsa@gmail.com. See the flyer in this newsletter.  More information including the pledge packet will be 

coming home soon. 

 

SPIRIT WEAR 
It's that time of year again - School Spirit wear Sale!  We'll be running a sale for NHMS hoodies, pants and t-shirts 

during the month of October.  Don't miss out on this opportunity to get your middle school student some good-

quality, cool looking spirit wear.  Order forms will be coming home later this month.   
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If you have questions regarding the PTSA, or specific questions for an officer or chairperson, please email 

nhmsptsa@gmail.com and it will be directed to the appropriate person for follow-up.  

PTSA COMMITTEE NEWS 

mailto:nhmsptsa@gmail.com


way to remember when to bring an 

instrument to school is to set a re-

minder on their or your phone 

(after all, we are a “Bring Your Own 

Technology” School!!). 

  

Anyway, I am very happy to be 

here at North Harford and I look 

forward to seeing all of you at our 

December 9th concert! 

  

Ms. Kristin Stauffer 

6th, 7th and 8th Grade Band 

7th Grade General Music 

North Harford Middle School 

Harford County Public Schools 

I would like to thank all of the stu-

dents, parents and teachers for giv-

ing me such a warm welcome to 

North Harford Middle this year. I 

am excited to be your new band 

director and to have a great year 

leading such a promising perform-

ing group. I have set high standards 

for the students this year and I 

know they will achieve them. 

  

As we start the year, you can help 

your band student by reminding 

them of their ‘A’ and ‘B’ day sched-

ule, when to bring their instruments 

and of course, to practice! The best 

The Richardson Run will be 

held Friday, October 23rd this 

year.  Rain date is Monday, Oc-

tober 26th.   More info. to come 

next month.   

Intramural 

sports will start 

the beginning of 

October.  Two 

Hand Touch Foot-

ball will be offered.  Forms with 

more info. will be sent home with 

those students who are inter-

ested.  Times for intramurals 

are 2:30-3:25.  

inner voice. Have the courage to 

follow your heart and intuition.” 

PAO’s OWR@NRC will take place 

on 21 November 2015 at the Norris-

ville Rec Complex.  Packet pick-up 

for preregistered participants and 

same-day registration will begin at 

8.  A stretching and warm-up activ-

ity will begin at 8:30 for those inter-

ested participants.  Registration will 

close at 8:50 and the race will begin 

at 9:00 AM, with a kid’s fun run to 

follow at 10:00 AM for the area’s 

younger runners. The race will be 

timed and awards will be given to 

the first three finishers 

in 7 age categories, as 

well as to the largest 

youth group in-

volved and overall 

winner for the male 

and female divisions. 

The Falcon Flying Feet 

Running Club at NHMS won the 

award for the largest youth group 

PAO’s One World Run @ NRC will 

take place this year at the Norris-

ville Recreation Complex in White 

Hall, Maryland.  This will be the 

sixth year to raise money for chil-

dren in East Africa who have been 

orphaned by the AIDS crisis. Fund-

ing goes directly to the Mission 

House of Hope which provides 

food, clothing, health care and edu-

cation to the children of Kandaria, 

Kenya. Project AIDS Orphan is a 

tax exempt pursuant to Internal 

Revenue Code Section 501©(3) and 

most donations are tax deductible. 

Last year’s students of team 7A 

wrote letters to the community to 

secure the funding for this year’s 

race.  We haven’t received dona-

tions up to this point, but I feel cer-

tain that the 5K will be able to take 

place as usual. In the words of the 

late Steve Jobs, “Your time is lim-

ited, don’t waste it living someone 

else’s life. Don’t let the noise of 

other’s opinion drown your own 

for 2014.  Please see another page in 

this newsletter for the registration 

form for this year’s race.  

You can contact the site’s race direc-

tor at sharalyn.heinly@hcps.org to 

register, answer questions, accept 

donations, or volunteer. 

The Falcon Flying Feet Running 

Club will begin after school ses-

sions on 30 September for anyone 

in grades 6-8 who are interested in 

running, jogging, or walking to im-

prove health and fitness. We will 

meet after school until 3:20 on 

Wednesdays and Fridays until 20 

November. Please have your 

child listen carefully to the 

morning announcements as 

more information regarding 

the permission slips and the 

running club will be forthcom-

ing.  

Happy Running! 

Sharalyn 

HAPPENINGS IN NHMS MUSIC P.E. NEWS 

ONE WORLD RUN & RUNNING CLUB 
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November 21, 2015  9:00 AM @Norrisville Rec Complex 

Mail registration to 5110 Buttermilk Road  Pylesville, MD  21132. 

Early Bird Registration  

$30 before 27 Oct 

Registration $35 before 16 Nov 

Same Day registration $40 

Kids’ run: $20  

8:00 ~ Packet Pick-Up and      

              Same Day Registration 

8:30 ~ Warm-Up Session 

9:00 ~ OWR 5 K begins 

10:00 ~Kids’ Fun Run (<1 mile) 

For more info, please contact Sharalyn Heinly at sharalyn.heinly@hcps.org 

Youth Group name __________________ 

mailto:sharalyn.heinly@hcps.org
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PLEDGE PACKETS 

COMING HOME SOON 
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The PTSA sends the Falcon Crier electronically to save paper.  You may choose to receive the 

monthly newsletter in the following ways: 

1. You can find issues on Edline in the PTSA folder under “Falcon Crier” 

2. You can join the North Harford MS PTSA. We send the Falcon Crier to our members electroni-

cally as soon as it is complete. You can find an application in this newsletter or in the office. 

3. You can provide your email address and we’ll notify you when the Falcon Crier is available. 

4. If you don’t have access to a computer or still wish to receive a paper copy, please write your 

child’s name, grade level and homeroom teacher below and return to the office. We will also con-

tinue to leave a limited number of paper copies in the office under the staff mailboxes.  

Thank you for your continued support of the NHMS PTSA and our effort to keep you better in-

formed of the great things going on at school!  

       Michelle Schell, Falcon Crier Editor 

       schell.michelle@gmail.com 

 

I wish to receive a paper copy of each Falcon Crier: 

Student’s name: _________________________________________________________________  

Student’s HR teacher and grade level:  ______________________________________________  

 

I wish to be contacted by email when the Falcon Crier is available online  

Email address: ___________________________________________________________________  

Student’s HR teacher and grade level: ______________________________________________  

The Falcon Crier 

 
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Vision and hearing screening for 8th graders will begin the week of September 15.  

If parents have any questions, please call me at 410.638.3658—Marcia Whitmire, RN 

FROM THE NURSE’S OFFICE 

2016-2017 

2016-2017 



More information can be found online at http://www.hcps.org/Schools/MagnetPrograms/Default.aspx  
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North Harford Middle School PTSA 
Membership Form 2015/2016 
 

Parents, staff, students and friends of North Harford Middle School, we invite you to join the PTSA today!  
Your support is necessary to enhance the programs, experiences and environment for all at NHMS. 

 

MEMBER NAME/CODE ADDRESS EMAIL/PHONE  

1.______________________________ _________________________________   _______________________ 

 Circle Code (  P  T  S  A  )   _________________________________   _______________________ 

2.______________________________ _________________________________   _______________________ 

 Circle Code (  P  T  S  A  ) _________________________________   _______________________ 

3.______________________________ _________________________________   _______________________ 

 Circle Code (  P  T  S  A  ) _________________________________   _______________________ 

4.______________________________ _________________________________   _______________________ 

 Circle Code (  P  T  S  A  ) _________________________________   _______________________ 

 

Student Name is required. Membership cards will be sent home with this student:  

Name:____________________________________ Grade: ________  Homeroom:___________________________ 

Please check here if you DO NOT want to be included on the PTSA e-mail list. We will email the Falcon Crier news-
letter each month, as well as news flashes periodically which we feel may interest you. You may opt out at any time. 

DUES  

Memberships are $10.00 per individual, with a maximum cost of $30.00 per family: 

Individual:  #_____  x  $  10.00  = $__________ 

 Family:            $  30.00  = $__________  (# family members ________) 

Additional Tax-Deductible Donation (write in amount): $ 

Total Dues and Donation:   $__________ 

Thank you for your Membership and/or donation! 

CODES:  P = parent, T = teacher/staff, S = student, A = all other friends of NHMS 

VOLUNTEERING  

There are so many great things happening at NHMS and it wouldn’t be possible without help from our  members! 
Please select the volunteer opportunities with which you would like to be involved: 

  Help with PTSA events 
  Hospitality Help (donating food/drink items for staff appreciation days) 
  Please contact me to help as needs arise (name & email/phone: ________________________________________  

CONTACT US 
  
 If you have questions about your NHMS PTSA membership, please contact Michelle Schell at schell.michelle@gmail.com 
 If you have general questions for the NHMS PTSA, please contact Kim Hackett, NHMS PTSA President, at 



Welcome Back! 

School Counseling Corner 

MAGNET SCHOOL  

INFORMATION 

Four informational 

meetings will be held 

(one at each school) for 

8th grade parents and 

students who are inter-

ested in attending one 

of Harford County’s 

magnet programs. 

Each meeting will dis-

cuss all four schools. 

Meetings will be held 

from 6:00 to 7:30 pm. 

September 29th 

@ North Harford HS 

October 7th 

@ Harford Tech 

October 13th: 

@ Edgewood HS 

October 21st: 

@Aberdeen HS 

Please contact Ms.  

Schlough with any 

questions or concerns.  

We hope you had a  

relaxing summer. The 

school counseling  de-

partment here at NHMS 

is thrilled to start a new 

school year! We have 

many exciting   events 

planned as part of this 

year’s counseling pro-

gram. At North Harford 

Middle School, the 

school counseling pro-

gram focuses both on 

prevention and inter-

vention. All students 

will participate in the 

program through 

classroom guidance 

and school-wide 

events. Some students 

will receive interven-

tion assistance through 

individual and small 

group meetings with 

the school counselors.  

Mrs. Peggy Teague-

6th grade 

Ms. Laura Grace- 

7th grade 

Mrs. Patti Schlough-

8th grade 

 

Please feel free to con-

tact us with any ques-

tions or concerns via 

phone or email. Our 

policy is to return your 

message within 48 

hours.  

 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

         NIGHT 

Back to school night will 

be held on September 

16th from 6:30—8:15 

pm. 

Back to School night is 

for 7th and 8th graders 

only. 

Please remem-
ber to check the 
Guidance       
section of Edline          
frequently for  
updates,           
announcements, 
and  helpful      

resources. 

Hewlett -Packard Company 

September 
2015 

6th Grade: Peggyjo.Teague@hcps.org 

7th Grade: Laura.Grace@hcps.org 

8th Grade: Patricia.Schlough@hcps.org 

   PEER HELPERS   

        WANTED! 

The Counseling office 

will be accepting appli-

cations for Peer Helpers   

until September 28th! 

Peer Helpers assist the 

Counseling Department 

with a variety of 

school-wide activities 

throughout the year. 

Students need to be in 

seventh or eighth grade 

to apply. 


